LSB Says 'No' Tennis Courts

La Selva Beach residents Tuesday voted decidedly to refuse \$28,000 in federal revenue sharing funds for the construction of tennis courts.

The margin was 98 votes, with the final tally 406 against and 304 in favor of the tennis courts in a "straw vote."

Bob Marks, secretary of the La Selvans for Sensible Government, the organization that spearheaded the drive against the courts, called the vote "a significant victory in light of the fact that it's difficult to turn down revenue-sharing funds." Construction of the tennis courts would have also necessitated a small raise in the tax rate.

The La Selva Recreation District; which championed the idea of the tennis courts, will plan a meeting with the La Selvans for Sensible Government to come up with either an

(Continued on Page 3)

LSB Says 'No' Tennis Courts

(Continued from Page 1)

alternate proposal, or no proposal at all. Whatever that decision, the recreation district, according to its chairman, Dick Struck, owns both the property and the street, regardless of the advisory poll's outcome. For the present, the concept of La Selva Beach tennis courts seems moot.